
Royal Blind fundraisers have
their feet back on the ground

Royal  Blind  are  very  grateful  to  their  twelve  brave
supporters who spent last Sunday abseiling 165 feet off the

Forth Rail Bridge at South Queensferry.

A spokesman said:-” Our wonderful supporters, who clearly have
a head for heights, raised much needed funds for Royal Blind
and its services. Well done and THANK YOU!”

Royal Blind are delighted to announce that they have secured a
limited number of spaces for the next Forth Bridge Abseil
which is taking place on Sunday 21st October 2012. This event
is open to anyone over the age of 16, no previous experience
is necessary, all abseil equipment will be provided and an
instruction session will be given prior to your descent.
If you are interested in being part of this very special event
please contact the Marketing & Fundraising Team on 0131 229
1456  or  e-mail  events@royalblind.org  for  more  information
about how to register.
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